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July and August have been busy months for us, filled with lectures, performances, and rehearsals.  Thank 
you to everyone who joined us for Alan Yip’s Cultured Gathering.  We all appreciated his introduction to the 
Mei An Guqin style and his beautiful performance.  He will definitely be back to share more with us. (Check 
the Photo page for more pictures from this event) 

Our members are practicing tirelessly to prepare for our second annual student recital, Resonant Strings 
2015, (for more information please check the event notes).  This recital will include guqin students from all 
over the Bay Area, some performing together for the first time.  We hope you can join us and support the 
students and members of Tranquil Resonance Studio as they share their passion for the music of the guqin 
and the guzheng. 
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